
1

Viana, Alberto

From: Dave Bostrom <bostromdave@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2023 3:42 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Subject: 25 Visitacion

Dear members of planning commission, 
 
Please approve the proposed project for 25 Visitacion, it will be a great improvement for our downtown! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Dave Bostrom 
301 Harold Rd. 
Brisbane 
 


